
Nev. regulators reaffirm pot
and gaming don’t mix
By Thomas Moore, Las Vegas Sun

When it comes to recreational marijuana here, the message from
the Nevada Gaming Commission to casino companies is clear:
Stay away from the newly legal industry, whether it’s pot use
by customers or business relationships with the weed industry.

The commission discussed the issue Thursday during its monthly
meeting at the request of the gaming industry and the Nevada
Gaming  Control  Board,  the  enforcement  arm  of  the  state’s
gaming regulatory structure.

Commission Chairman Tony Alamo said it had discussed the issue
twice before — once after Nevada began selling pot for medical
use in 2015 and then again last December, shortly after voters
approved legalized recreational sales.

Read the whole story

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/08/nev-regulators-reaffirm-pot-gaming-dont-mix/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/08/nev-regulators-reaffirm-pot-gaming-dont-mix/
https://lasvegassun.com/news/2017/aug/25/nevada-regulators-reaffirm-stance-pot-gaming-mix/?_ga=2.258512394.1057452646.1503586703-1737355341.1498059394

